
CalHOPE Support Program
Supervisors’ Meeting 
September 7, 2023



Updates 
We are meeting with DHCS next week to discuss a contract 
extension.  

Our repository site is being updated. We anticipate we’ll be 
able to make additions to the site next week.



Reminder for All Agencies
CalMHSA provided start-up funds in 
January that were equal to December’s 
payroll, assuming all staff were full-time. 
You will not be reimbursed again for 
these costs. Please remind your fiscal 
staff of this.



Contract Requirements
1. Submit an inventory of all devices purchased with 

CalHOPE funds. Inventory is due to CalMHSA three 
months before the end of the contract. DHCS has not 
said if it will require the devices to be returned.

• CalMHSA will prepare a survey to collect this from those 
subs who purchased devices.



Contract Requirements
2. Complete list of trainings provided to staff, due to CalMHSA 
one month before the end of the contract.

• Each Subcontractor shall document the time and place of 
each training session, the content of the session, the 
number of participants and their titles (Support Specialist, 
Supervisor). Each Subcontractor shall maintain such 
documentation for the duration of the Program.



BHRSP Grant Announcement
Recovery Services and Education: $150,000 minimum  $1,000,000 maximum

Local Sustainability and Systems Change: $150,000 minimum $250,000 
maximum

Grant application due: September 19, 2023, 5:00 pm

The BHRSP Request for Applications (RFA) is now available for download

If you need help pulling your data from our Powerbi reports, email Taylor.



Note Change in Meeting Schedule

Next Meeting is September 21 from 9-11am. Self-Care Training 
with Kelechi Ubozoh. Please invite your Support Specialists.

The following meeting will be held October 4th, Wednesday, at 
11am, not Thursday.



Thank you.https://www.calmhsa.org/CalHOPE/

Next Meeting:
September 21st 9-11 
am; Self-Care Training 
Please Invite Your 
Support Specialists

Taylor.Intermill@calmhsa.org


